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A National Thank You Movement 
Supporting Our Troops, Veterans and their Families 

Coastal Cosmetic Family Dentistry Hosts Freedom Day for 7th year. 
 

Bolivia, NC - September, 2019 - Coastal Cosmetic family Dentistry announced today that it will once 
again host a Freedom Day event in support of our military. On Thursday October 10th, Drs. Aaron Wilharm, 
Darren Harrington, Matt Miller, Greg Hohl, Mark Dobransky, Cecilia Liu and Nichole Ramsbottom and their 
staff will provide free dental care for active military, their families and veterans by appointment at the 
Bolivia and Oak Island locations. This is their 7th annual event. Coastal Cosmetic Family Dentistry will 
provide a FREE cleaning, filling, crown OR extraction. SERVICES BY APPOINTMENT ONLY. 
Registration begins October 1st. 
  
Dr. Aaron shared that “our practice is collectively grateful to all that are currently serving, have served and 
their families. We support you and we are honored to be able to provide these services year after year as a 
small way to say thank you.” 
  
Businesses across the United States will join in Freedom Day USA, a National Thank You Movement for the 
members of our military and their immediate families, along with Veterans.  After all, they have missed 
birthdays, graduations, anniversaries and more. Military family members have constant worry for their loved 
ones' safety and make daily sacrifices that most Americans cannot imagine. This is an opportunity to say thank 
you. 
  
To learn more about this Freedom Day Events or to sign your business up as a participant, contact Jackie 
Pappas at Coastal Cosmetic Family Dentistry (910.253.7535), visit www.FreedomDayUSA.com   or the event's 
Facebook page at http://www.facebook.com/FreedomDayUsa.   
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